
Return to School -August 2021 

 If your child tests positive for COVID or displays COVID symptoms, please inform the 

school immediately using our school email address info@derrychrin.cookstown.ni.sch.uk 

or contacting the school by telephone on 028 8673 7456 

 

 Pupils should be kept at home if feeling unwell  

 

 If a household member or other close contacts is COVID positive, inform the school 

immediately. The child must remain at home until a PCR test has been taken with a 

negative result. 

 

 Any pupil who becomes unwell in school will be isolated in a separate room of the school 

and parents/guardians will be contacted immediately. We would encourage parents to 

have arrangements in place to collect pupils at short notice if necessary. 
 

 Updated PHA guidance will be adhered to at all times in instances of positive or 

suspected cases of COVID 

 

 If a child is absent for any reason, parents/guardians should inform the school by using 

the ‘Report Pupil Absence’ button on our school website www.derrychrinps.org 

 

PLEASE SEE GUIDANCE FLOWCHART BELOW FOR CLOSE CONTACTS OF A 

COVID CASE IN A SCHOOL SETTING. 
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